
	
  
 
 

 
From September 2014, there will be Government 

funding provided to enable schools to offer a free lunch 
to every infant age child (reception, year 1 and year 2) 

 
Pilot projects have found that universal free school 

meals can have significant benefits both for 
individual children and for the broader life of the 

school. 
 

Moss Hey fully supports the initiative and 
encourages families to take up the free lunch offer 
which will provide our pupils with a healthy and 

nutritious meal.  
 

 
	
  
 

 
We are very pleased to be working with ‘Dolce’ to 

provide our school meals. 
Further information about the school meal service that 
is available can be obtained from school, and for new 

parents this information will be made available on 
induction day. 


